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July 16, 2009

VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 09-094; Revised Testimony and Schedules of David E. Tufts

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company dlb/a National Grid (“National Grid” or
“Company”), I am submitting the revised testimony and schedules of David E. Tufts. Please note
that the Company previously filed the enclosed revised schedules to Mr. Tufts’ testimony on July
13, 2009 and is now also submitting revised testimony that is consistent with these schedules.
The revisions to Mr. Tufts’ testimony and schedules are the result of the Company’s request to
implement the rate changes proposed in this docket effective for usage on and after August 1,
2009 rather than on and after July 1, 2009, as initially proposed.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at 781-907-1849.

Very truly yours,

~

Alexandra E. Blackmore

Suzanne Amidon, Esq.
Meredith A. Hatfield, Esq.
Service List (via electronic mail)

40 Sylvan Road, Waltham, MA 02451
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